
 
To:   House Taxation Committee 
From:   Spencer Duncan, Government Affairs Director 
Date:   February 1, 2024 
RE:   HB 2470 – Property Tax Homestead Claims Extension 
  In support – Written Testimony  
 
 
The League of Kansas Municipalities supports HB 2470 as a sensible approach to continued 

tax policy regarding the Kansas Property Tax Homestead claims, and asks you to support its 

passage. 

 

Any policy that makes it easier and more accessible for Kansas to utilize these programs at a 

time when all of us  - cities, counties and the state – are focused on providing tax relief, is a 

positive.  

 

This extension will not impact the program or cities in any negative way and will only benefit 

the citizens of Kansas and our residents. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of these issues. I am always available to provide 

additional information and answer any questions you have. 

 
 

 
 
Spencer Duncan 
Government Affairs Director 
League of Kansas Municipalities 
785-383-8825         sduncan@lkm.org 


